
 

 

 

 

 
UKS2 RESIDENTIAL 2025- YORK  

YEAR 5- Monday 10th March – Wednesday 12th March 2025  
YEAR 6- Wednesday 12th March – Friday 14th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have now received deposits and finalised all bookings for our residential to York 
in March 2025. 

During our visit, we will be staying at The Stableside, which is in a beautiful location 
right next to York Racecourse and this will be on a full board basis. During the visit, 
we will take part in lots of interesting and exciting activities including visiting York 
Chocolate Story, Jorvik, DIG and York Minster.   

 

The total cost for the visit is £155 per child (we’re pleased that this is below our 
estimated cost of £180 per child). 

We have already received the first instalment of £20 as a deposit and ask for two 
further instalments to be paid by the following dates. 

Deposit £20 – already paid July 2024  

2nd instalment due Monday 18th November - £67.50 

3rd instalment due Monday 13th January - £67.50 

 

If you require a payment plan to support with this, please contact Ms Rodgers in the 
office as soon as possible. Parents/Carers able to prove they are in receipt of certain 
benefits may be entitled to a reduction in the cost of the visit. If you think you may 
qualify, please contact Ms Rodgers in the school office who will be able to help you. 
Please note that the full price of the trip will apply unless you have contacted us in 
advance. 

We will be holding a parents’ meeting on Monday 21st October at 4:45pm to share 
more information about the residential and answer any questions you may have.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of the UKS2 
team.    

Thank you,  

Miss Davenport, Miss Ellis & Miss Cochrane  


